
 

Important Information! 

 

Dear parent or guardian, 

River Delta Unified School District receives funding based on students that qualify 
for Free/Reduced meal program applications.  

Since the 2021-2022 school year meal program is serving meals at no cost to River 
Delta Unified School District families, it is important that you complete the 
attached Alternative Household Income application form before September 22, 
2021. 

Based on Free/Reduced eligibility, this funding supports: 

• Federal funds – Counseling, Intervention, and Reading/Math support. 
• Federal funds – Professional Development for all staff. 
• Supplemental and Concentration Funds – Intervention, Teacher Aides, 

Counseling Services, Psychologist Services, Community Liaisons, Software 
Licenses for students, Teacher Instructional Support, and Instructional 
materials. 

• Federal Funds - Bus Transportation for Free/Reduced  
 
 

Online Alternative Household Income applications can be found at: 

https://family.titank12.com/income-
form/new?identifier=WQM6X3 

Thank you for your participation in this important funding initiative! 

River Delta Unified School District 
This Institution is an Equal Opportunity Provider 
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